
The AKC Agility Department welcomes Lisa Dempsey as their newest 

Executive Field Representative 

 

 

 

On July 27, 2015 the AKC Agility Department will welcome Lisa Dempsey as their newest Executive Field 

Representative.  Lisa lives in Fayetteville, GA with her husband two Scottish Terriers and a Scottish 

Deerhound. 

 

When Lisa heard about agility she decided it was for her.  Owning a 2-year-old, male, Scottish Deerhound at the 

time off she went to try agility. She now trialing with her fifth Scottish Deerhound and has competed at the 

Masters level with them. She also has Scottish Terriers.  Her first one, Possum has achieved 12 MACHs, a 

PACH, and at 14 years of age is still working.   Lisa has also shown a Flat-Coated Retriever.  Over the years she 

has competed in the 4”, 8”, 12”, 16”, 20” and 24” heights.   As an AKC Agility Judge she judged the 2014 AKC 

Agility Invitational. 

 
Lisa has been the involved with the Scottish Deerhound Club of America and has been Chairperson of the National 

Specialty.  She is also been an active member of Newnan Kennel Club, the Scottish Terrier Club of America and the 

North Georgia Hound Association.  Outside of agility she has competed in conformation, rally, obedience, lure-coursing 

and earth dog. 

 

Her 30+ years in the business world helps her to bring many varied skills and backgrounds to her new position. 

 

Lisa is very excited to be joining the AKC Agility Department.  Traveling, and meeting people around the country has 

been the best part of judging for her and she is looking forward to continuing that.  

 


